United States Professional Tennis Association, Inc. usp tao

Determining the way the world learns to play tennis

October 13, 2000

Ken Olivier
2225 Tweed Ct.
Tyler, TX 75703

Dear Ken:

I would like to thank you for participating as a speaker at USPTA’s 73" World
Conference on Tennis in Phoenix. It was a pleasure having you speak and I hope your
stay was enjoyable. We appreciate your contribution to the quality of educational
seminars and courses available to our membership, and we thank you for helping us make
this year’s conference a success.

If you are interested in being considered as a speaker for next year’s conference, please
send us an outline of your presentation(s) by Jan. 2, 2001. You will be notified by March
I if you have been selected to speak at the 74"™ World Conference on Tennis in
Hollywood, Fla.

Sincerely,

UNITI%D STATES PROFESSIONAL TENNIS ASSOCIATION, INC.
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Fred B-"Viancos

Director of Professional Development

One USPTA Centre ® 3535 Briarpark Drive ® Houston, TX 77042
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